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MEDIA ADVISORY  
 

TRIAL CHAMBER HEARINGS ON 18 AND 19 FEB 2013 
 
In a decision issued on 8 February 2013, the Supreme Court Chamber of the Extraordinary Chambers 
in the Courts of Cambodia (ECCC) found that the Trial Chamber’s previous decision to separate Case 
002 into a series of smaller trials was invalid. 
 
In order to enable the Trial Chamber to deal with the current uncertainty surrounding the envisaged 
scope of proceedings in Case 002, to minimize delay to the ongoing trial in Case 002/01, and 
otherwise to comply with the Supreme Court Chamber’s directions, the Trial Chamber has scheduled a 
hearing for Monday 18 February and Tuesday 19 February where parties will be able to make 
submissions regarding the scope of the trial. 
 
The hearings will commence at 9 am and are open to media and the public. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Landline: +855 (0)23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 


